
Bournebrook C of E Primary School 

School Council 

Our School Council is one of the ways children can have a say in what happens in our 

school. The election of the School Council members reflects our British electoral 

system and demonstrates democracy in action. The children are asked to consider 

characteristics important for an elected representative. They then vote in secret for 

the candidates of their choice. There are two representatives for each year group who 

attend regular meetings. At these meetings the representatives have the opportunity 

to discuss issues raised in class council meetings by children and staff. They also plan 

various fund raising activities for different charities and the purchasing of items for 

school, such as new playground equipment.  

Our representatives this year are – 

Year 1 Rebecca and Finley  

Year 2 Ellie and Kane  

Year 3 Sophie and Harvey 

Year 4 Angus and Jemima  

Year 5 Dylan and Darcey  

Year 6 Emma and Joshua  


